
 

14th November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
  
Reference:  PGL trip to Little Canada—Isle of Wight.   
 
 
Thank you for your initial deposit payment towards the PGL trip. May we please advise 
you that the 2nd instalment of £115 is due by 1st February 2024. 
To enable you to spread the cost, may we suggest you pay the following instalments, it will 
be possible to make payments on all instalments prior to the dates mentioned below, 
should you wish to do so:  
 
£35.00   initial deposit (paid) 
£115.00 second deposit by 1st February (please contact hwilson@bramingham.net if 
you would like to further discuss payment arrangements.) 
The final instalment of £78.36 is payable by 31st March 2024. The payment option is now 
also showing on your eduspot account and contributions towards the total payment can be 
made at any time and for any amount until the total is reached.  

(Please note a total of £85 has now been submitted to the travel operator. These deposits 
are non-refundable. Please refer to PGL terms and conditions for details of cancellation charges.) 

Parent Guide 
 
An additional payment of £16.50 is also available to pay on eduspot for the supply of 
bedding, however this is completely optional as you may prefer to provide your own 
sleeping bag/duvet etc.  
  
A meeting will take place nearer to the trip date, where we will share more information 
regarding our itinerary, and it will be an opportunity for you to raise any questions you may 
have. If you have any questions currently, please do not hesitate to contact the school 
business manager, Hilary Wilson, hwilson@bramingham.net 
  
 
Kind Regards, 
 

   
 

Mrs. S Bains & Miss P Sutton 
Co- Headteachers 
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